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From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

Ma.y 3, 1916. 

Dear Flexner, 

Thanks for the Journal which has not 

yet come to hand.. I wish we had known about it 

earlier, as last aum,-mr a number of cases of jaundice 

were ad.mi tted at Paignton from Egypt. They are 

working at it .out there, I believe, and a certain 

nwnber of CBses have occurred in France. I sent 

word to Rose Bradford about your work, and also the 

abstract of the German paper. It is a great find. 

The epidemic nephritis is a most in-

teresting disease. 

out about it. 

So far nothing has been ma.de 

Love to the family. 

Sincerely yours, 

(Signed) Wm. Osler 
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